
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 

Photographs 
Our school photographer is in on Tuesday to take individual/sibling photographs. If you would like photographs 
taken with pre-school siblings, you need to arrive at school at 8.40am. Please let Mrs Cookson know if you will 
be coming with pre-school siblings so we can let our photographer know who to expect. 

 

Short Breaks Bulletin 
The Short Breaks Bulletin is a guide to activities, leisure and social opportunities for children and adults with 
special educational needs and/or disabilities during school holiday periods. For more details please visit 
http://www.wiltshireparentcarecouncil.co.uk  or for a hard copy telephone 01225 764647 or e-mail 
admin@wiltspcc.co.uk 

 

Harvest  
This year’s Harvest Festival will take place on Thursday 18th October at 2.15pm in St Paul’s Church. All 
parents, grandparents and siblings are invited to the service to give thanks to and celebrate this special time of 
year. Each class have something to deliver during the service and we will be singing whole school songs. 
Following the service, pupils are to be picked up from St Paul’s Church at 3.20pm. However, if you are unable 
to pick up from the church, please let Mrs Cookson or your child’s class teacher know and they can be 
collected from school at 3.45pm. 
Children are invited to bring an item of food which will be donated to a food bank: 

 Rice (500g) 

 Tinned meals 

 Tinned meat 

 Instant coffee 

 Steamed pudding 

 Tinned tomatoes 

 Bars of chocolate 

 Instant mashed potatoes 

 Long life fruit juice 

 Tinned rice pudding 

 Dried milk 
 

Fun Run! 
During the morning of Monday 15th October, pupils in Year 1-6 will be taking part in Salisbury’s ‘Go Run for 
Fun’ event. We need parent volunteers to help walk children over to the event (and run with us if they wish). 
Please let your child’s class teacher know if you are able to help.  

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Whole school  Parents evening  Wednesday 10th and Thursday 18th October 
 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk      Text: 07704 917418 

 10 Oct 18 – Bag2school collection. Last weekend for a clear out! 

 11 Oct 18 – PTA meeting/AGM/Social evening. 

 Christmas project – these have been sent home with the children. Please ensure your orders are back 
to school with the money by Friday 12th October. 

 D-I-S-C-O – tickets have been sent home with the children for you to complete the contact details. 
Please bring the ticket to the disco on 23rd October with the £2 for entrance. Please sign up to help at 
the discos on the FOSSP facebook page or on the rota in the office. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  
 
 

Mrs E Weavers 
Headteacher 
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th
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2018  
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